Dear Sinr

RE: MESSAGE TO THE FRENCII GOVERNMENT

We see Lhe decision by the French Government Lo recall ils
Ambasasador and suspend all new investments in Soulh Africna
as a bold and courageous move.

For years, and particularly over the lask year, we had become
accusltomed to hollow words of condemnation from the West .
During this period kthe South African Governmen! has bhecomn
inecreasinpgly arroganl. Tts response to the increasing of
reaislance of our people Lo its inhuman and unjasl policirs has
hren Lo inlensify represseion.

Since Sepltember last year, i 500 people has leost their lives
in the unrest which has now reached the propotions of a civil
war., Tk is as clear now as it always has been, thal this
illergitimalte government will not change from Lthe destirueclive
course which it is pursuing.

Intereslingly enough, it was President P W Bolha himself, in
responding Lo the eall by the opposition Progressive FFederal
Party (P.F.P) Lo reconvene Parliament urgenkly, who said -
"Lhe time for talking is over."

The people of South Africa are now crying oubt fTor concrele
aclion Trom the international community. We are saying lhat

Lhe Soulh African Government has no ripghl loo celaim ils ponsilion
among the world civilised nations. Tt must Lherefore be isolanl:
al. every level - politically, economically and cullturally.

We wish to bring Lhe international community's attention to the
facl that prolection bteo people presently detained under Lhe
emergency repulalion depends on Lhe exblenl Lo which all democrnl
Lhe world over conld rally to bthe supporbt of anli-apartheid



activists held by Lhe racist regime.

The indemnification of the South African Police and the

South African Defence Force from any legal aclion during this
period leaves us with a deep sense of fear for Lhe fate of

Lhe hundreds of political detainees. Wilh Lhe kind of history
of psychological and physical torture that detainees in this
country have been known to have been subjected Lo, we would
greatly appreciate all forms of action against the apartheid

regime.

We hope that other governments in the weslt will heed our call
and follow the example which you have set. We also look forward
to the day when your government will have relations with our

. people at the highest level when we have a government which
South Africa's people and the international communily can be

proud of.

Yours faithfully

MURPHY MOROBE

U.D.F PUBLICITY SECRETARY
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